

March 20, 2015

Phone- 0418952215 ramage.michele.r@edumail.vic.gov.au

Fantastic start to the year.

Benalla Flexible Learning Centre

- Individual Learning Plans
- Flexible timetables
- Mentor Support
- Involvement in the community
- Catering for students needs

I would like to congratulate all students in the way they have begun their education this year. I am continually surprised and proud of at the dedication and commitment that everyone has shown to their studies while at the BFLC.

The kitchen works have now been completed and students are making good use of these facilities while at school.

Anna has officially started at the school and is working enthusiastically to support the students in their studies. It is great to have her expertise and caring manner and I'm sure all students appreciate her support.

I would like to congratulate Matt Edgley on successfully completing his CI Card and also Colby Butler. Cobly has been busy designing the poster for the upcoming FREEZA event WALL to WALL, Benalla Street Art Festival, you might see his posters around town advertising this great youth event being held on Wednesday & Thursday 25 & 26 March 3:30—8:30 pm. As well as this Colby has designed a number of panels to be painted during the Skate N Jam on March 28.

Please try to join into some of these great Youth Events being run in our town.

Kiarna Purcell and Colby are also working on a submission for a Benalla Rural City—Youth Grant. Hopefully this grant will be successful and we may be able to attend a workshop and create a wonderful Street Art Wall in our classroom.



Next week is our last week of classes for term 1. I would like to wish all students and their families a happy and safe Easter break and we look forward to seeing everyone at the beginning of term 2.

Today we had a very special visitor to school. Thank You to Dream's owner for allowing us to enjoy her company. Although very excited at first Dream settled well into the classroom environment. We hope she can return soon.

